
Watershed Goals Workshop 

Public Event– Please Plan to Attend  

Thursday April 18, 2024 6:00 p.m. 
Genoa City Hall 

333 East First Street, Genoa, IL  

If you live or own property within the Central South Branch of the Kishwaukee River Watershed 

or the Deer Creek and Bull Creek watersheds (please see map below) you are encouraged to 

attend a goals workshop on April 18th at the Genoa City Hall. This area is currently undergoing 

a watershed-based planning process.  

People live, work and play in their watershed everyday. Stakeholders like you can provide      

valuable input to help the Watershed Steering Committee focus on efforts to restore impaired 

waters and protect unimpaired waters within the watershed. Watershed-based planning will 

build awareness of watershed issues through education and stewardship while increasing             

communication and coordination. We need your input to help develop a plan that will provide 

opportunities for implementation projects within the watershed.  

This event is hosted by the 

Watershed Steering           

Committee of the Central 

South Branch of the           

Kishwaukee River Watershed.  

 

Funding for this project        

provided,  in part, by the      

Illinois Environmental           

Protection Agency through 

Section 319 of 

the Clean        

Water Act. 

www.dekalbcountywatersheds-il.org 

815-756-3234 ext. 9488 


